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25 September 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Key Stage 3 Dance Lessons   
 

I am writing to inform you that Year 7 students are required to bring and change into their PE kit for 

Dance Lessons. Students will not be allowed to wear socks, due to risk of injury slipping on the floor 

so will be required to be either in bare feet, or grippy socks. These socks can be purchased for £1 a 

pair and will be available from the Performing Arts office next door to the Dance Studio.   

If your child requires grippy socks for medical reasons and financially you are unable to buy them, 

then please do speak to your child’s Head of House at least two school days before your next dance 

lesson.  

If for any reason a student forgets their PE kit, this will be a strike on their First Impressions Card. As 

with their Physical Education lessons, if a student forgets their kit three times, this will result in a 

detention.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Miss Percy-Bell                          David Mastrocola 

Teacher of Dance                      Director of Arts and Wellbeing  
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